"Asking support for legislation that has not been introduced is irresponsible.  As President-elect Obama stressed during his campaign, it is important that Congress work together in a bipartisan manner to get our economy back on track.  Any stimulus package that comes before Congress should be pro-growth, promote investment in the United States, and create jobs.  It should not include excessive deficit spending and be full of special interest pork projects,” said Heller.  

“As we ring in the New Year, Democrats and Republicans should work together to solve our state and nation’s problems, not revert back to partisan political stunts that have been rejected by the American people,” said Heller.  
